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  Alphabet Puppets Evan-Moor Corporation,2008-12 Each letter of the alphabet
comes complete with the following materials: * Full-color animal pattern for
each alphabet animal puppet * Animal chant to help students build
letter/sound relationships * Alphabet tracking form that shows where the
letter is located in the alphabet * Picture cards for each sound to help
students practice letter/sound recognition * A reproducible puppet pattern so
students can create their own puppets to take home and practice * Teacher's
guide to help you lead students through the process of learning new letters
  Papertoy Monsters Brian Castleforte,2010-12-29 A breakthrough paper-folding
book for kids—paper airplanes meet Origami meets Pokemon. Papertoys, the
Internet phenomenon that’s hot among graphic designers and illustrators
around the world, now comes to kids in the coolest new book. Created and
curated by Brian Castleforte, a graphic designer and papertoy pioneer who
rounded up 25 of the hottest papertoy designers from around the world
(Indonesia, Japan, Australia, Italy, Croatia, Chile, even Jackson,
Tennessee), Papertoy Monsters offers 50 fiendishly original die-cut designs
that are ready to pop out, fold, and glue. The book interleaves card stock
with paper stock for a unique craft package; the graphics are colorful and
hip, combining the edginess of anime with the goofy fun of Uglydolls and
other collectibles. Plus each character comes with its own back-story. And
the results are delicious: meet Pharaoh Thoth Amon, who once ruled Egypt but
is now a mummy who practices dark magic in his sarcophagus. Or Zumbie the
Zombie, who loves nothing more than a nice plate of brains and yams.
NotSoScary, a little monster so useless at frightening people that he has to
wear a scary mask. Yucky Chuck, the lunchbox creature born in the deepest
depths of your school bag. Plus Zeke, the monster under your bed, Nom Nom,
eater of cities, and Grumpy Gramps, the hairy grandpa monster with his very
own moustache collection.
  Red Ted Art Margarita Woodley,2013-03-28 Crafting has never been more
popular and Maggy Woodley, the creative force behind Red Ted, is passionate
about making things with her children, Max, four, and Pippa, two. Using
recycled materials and bits and bobs collected when out and about, here are
over 60 utterly irresistible things to make with your kids. From adorable
peanut shell finger puppets to walnut babies, loo roll marionettes and egg
carton fairy lights, fabric mache bowls, stick men and shell crabs, stone
people, and many more, these are projects for all the family to have fun
with. And what's more, the end results are so cute and desirable that they
look great around the home, or make wonderfully unique and personal gifts.
With a funky, modern design and vibrant full colour photography throughout,
this is a must-have addition to every young family's bookshelf.
  Kawaii Origami Chrissy Pushkin,2019-04-02 Kawaii Origami book and paper
pack has everything you need to make your very own Kawaii origami
creations—from an origami ice cream cone to an origami cactus! Jump right in
and start folding your way to cute with 50 sheets of adorable origami paper
and 25 Kawaii-style origami projects with step-by-step instructions from the
creator of the popular website Paper Kawaii, Chrissy Pushkin. After a
tutorial on basic folds, use the included origami paper to create these
adorable, easy-to-follow projects: Masu Box, Lucky Stars, Kawaii Envelopes,
Water Balloon, Tea Bag, Tea Bag Envelopes, Love Knots, Dustpan & Scoop,
Rectangular Masu Box, Cute Purse, Woven Bracelet, Woven Bookmark, Cat & Dog
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Hearts, Cactus, Round Pot, Bento Box, Mini Trash Bin, Mini Drawer, Stationery
Boxes, Ice Cream, Sushi Roll Boxes, Nigiri Sushi Boxes, Flower Bowl, Star
Bowl, and Twinkle Star. With this instructional book and included papers, you
will be creating stunning and unique origami pieces like a pro in no time!
  Easy Origami Fumiaki Shingu,2007 Origami is the 1,000-year old tradition of
Japanese paper folding. This full-color book by Japanese origami master
Fumiaki Shingu features a dozen and a half specially commissioned, easy-to-do
origami projects. Easy Origami provides the perfect guide for beginners as
well as those looking to develop their skills. (from back cover)
  If Anything Happens I Love You Will McCormack,Michael Govier,2022-09-27
Unimaginable loss yields to the power of human connection in this simple,
moving story from the filmmakers of the eponymous Oscar-winning film. An
elegy on grief. Heavy pain exquisitely rendered. Kirkus Starred Review Based
on the Academy Award-winning animated short by the same name, If Anything
Happens I Love You is a young adult graphic novel that follows two parents as
they reckon with the loss of their young daughter, Rose, in a school
shooting. Readers follow Rose from “above” as she watches her parents slowly
break down under the weight and pain of their loss. Throughout the novel,
Rose’s soul seeks to help her parents reconnect. We learn who Rose was and
how much life she lived in her short time. By incorporating a wide range of
characters, her boyfriend, teacher, and her cat, Rose is able to introduce
healing into the lives of the people she left behind. If Anything Happens I
Love You may be a story about loss, but in it we see ourselves—in the grief,
the pain, and, most importantly, in the fight toward human connection, love,
and acceptance.
  My Book of Little House Paper Dolls Laura Ingalls Wilder,1997-04-17 Bring
Laura's pioneer adventures to life with this latest collection of paper dolls
adapted from the Little House on the Prairie series. Join Laura as she
travels to the wide-open Kansas prairie and plays in the high prairie grass.
With Laura, Mary, Ma, Pa, Baby Carrie, Jack and even Mr. Edwards, this newest
collection is sure to bring hours of enjoyment.
  Star Wars Paper Models Bill Scollon,2021-10-26 This keepsake book includes
pieces to build 25 detailed paper models of Star Wars vehicles from across
all 9 episodes of the Skywalker saga! Each model also has a corresponding
trading card that includes captivating information about each vehicle. This
combination model kit and keepsake book will take you on an adventure through
the entire Skywalker saga. Inside, you’ll find beautifully illustrated and
highly detailed punch-out pieces and step-by-step instructions for
constructing 25 iconic Star Wars vehicles, including the Millennium Falcon, a
TIE fighter, and an X-wing. A collectible keepsake fact book contains
fascinating story synopses and vehicle details, so you’ll discover little-
known tidbits about each vehicle as you build the models. Each vehicle also
comes with a collectible trading card. Star Wars fans across the spectrum
will enjoy assembling and displaying this collection of replica vehicles from
a galaxy far, far away.
  King Pig Nick Bland,2015 Because he was the king, he could make the sheep
do whatever he wanted, whenever he pleased. But he just couldn't make them
like him. A royal romp about a little pig with a lot to learn.
  MiniEco Kate Lilley,2013 MiniEco is the sensational craft blog of Kate
Lilley. With over 250,000 followers it has taken on cult status in the
international craft community, and that is purely down to Kates fresh,
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contemporary and beautifully explained and executed craft projects. With a
book for children already under her belt, this publication focuses more on
adults with 33 pieces including paper gems, an origami lampshade, macrame
hangings, pop-up pixel cards, hama bead candle holders, and tie-dyed
furoshiki cloths. The ideas range in complexity from the simple to the
advanced, but each one is totally unique and has never before been published.
The look of the book will reflect the immaculate, Japanese-inflected
minimalism of the MiniEco website, with some high-end production finishes
including a die-cut, dust-jacketed paperback binding and boldly pared-back
photography. QR codes will link to animated gifs of the craft being made.
  Paper Airplane Kit Publications International Ltd.,2016-08-15 Learn the
basics of how things fly, then go fly some paper airplanes! Use the simple-
to-assemble launcher for high-speed, long-distance launches. Boxed kit
includes colorful sheets with cool designs to make 100 paper airplanes, a
cardboard launcher, rubber bands, sticker sheets, and a 36-page booklet.
Paper airplane models start with simple designs and progress to distance
gliders, stunt planes, clever aerodynamic shapes, and even a space shuttle!
Booklet includes the basics of aerodynamics and aviation as well as folding
instructions for each airplane design.
  Paper Dandy's Horrorgami Marc Hagan-Guirey,2015-09-01 Paper Dandy's
Horrorgami features 20 kirigami (cut-and-fold) designs based around haunted
houses and scenes from horror films by the creator of the successful
Horrorgami blog and exhibition. Each project features step-by-step
instructions and a template that you remove from the book. You then follow
the lines on the template, cutting and folding to make your own kirigami
model. All you need is a scalpel, a cutting mat and a ruler. Clear cutting
tips help you with the tricky stages and give you an order in which to
complete your work, while photos of the finished model show you the final
design. Suitable for folding experts and beginners alike, Paper Dandy's
Horrorgami makes the perfect Halloween activity.
  The People's Book Jennifer Powell McNutt,David Lauber,2017-04-11 Five
hundred years ago, Martin Luther's Ninety-Five Theses caught Europe by storm
and initiated the Reformation, which fundamentally transformed both the
church and society. Yet by Luther's own estimation, his translation of the
Bible into German was his crowning achievement. The Bible played an
absolutely vital role in the lives, theology, and practice of the Protestant
Reformers. In addition, the proliferation and diffusion of vernacular
Bibles—grounded in the original languages, enabled by advancements in
printing, and lauded by the theological principles of sola Scriptura and the
priesthood of all believers—contributed to an ever-widening circle of Bible
readers and listeners among the people they served. This collection of essays
from the 2016 Wheaton Theology Conference—the 25th anniversary of the
conference—brings together the reflections of church historians and
theologians on the nature of the Bible as the people's book. With care and
insight, they explore the complex role of the Bible in the Reformation by
considering matters of access, readership, and authority, as well as the
Bible's place in the worship context, issues of theological interpretation,
and the role of Scripture in creating both division and unity within
Christianity. On the 500th anniversary of this significant event in the life
of the church, these essays point not only to the crucial role of the Bible
during the Reformation era but also its ongoing importance as the people's
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book today.
  Alexander and the Terrible, Horrible, No Good, Very Bad Day Judith
Viorst,2009-09-22 Recounts the events of a day when everything goes wrong for
Alexander. Suggested level: junior, primary.
  Wookiee Cookies Robin Davis,2016-01-26 Boba Fett-Uccine and Princess Leia
Danish Dos are just the beginning when the Force is with you in the kitchen.
Wookiee Cookies is your invitation to fine culinary experiences in the Star
Wars frame of mind. From C-3PO Pancakes to Jedi Juice Bars, this
intergalactic Star Wars cookbook features healthy snacks, delicious dishes,
sweet treats, and easy main courses no Rebel can resist. The ebook includes
hilarious photos and safety tips for cooking on Earth as well as in most
space stations. Age is no issue when it comes to Star Wars cuisine-kids as
well as adults will have a great time with this book. Whether you drove to
your first Star Wars flick or just had your fifth birthday, there's no reason
you can't whip up some Crazy Cantina Chili at near light speed.
  P is for Parrot DK,2021-02-09 Turn storytime into a fun learning experience
with this charming alphabet book about parrots! Introduce your little one to
pretty parrots! This gorgeously illustrated children’s book teaches kids
parrot-related first words beginning with the letter P. Spend the day with
beautiful, vividly colored parrots! The friendly, read-aloud text and
exciting illustrations will capture the attention of young nature-lovers in
no time! Babies and toddlers will love learning new words about parrots while
practicing their P letter sound. This baby book is ideal for promoting early
learning and language development. P is for perch! Did you know that parrots
perch on branches by gripping their curly claws tight? Packed with bright
pictures and short text, this engaging animal book provides curious kids with
lots to talk about and look at! Explore the Playful World of Parrots Prepare
your child for the magic of reading! Filled with simple, fun facts, P is for
Parrot is the perfect ABC book for toddlers aged 0-3 years. They’ll learn
what sounds parrots make, what colors their feathers come in, and what plants
they eat. It’s a must-have for every young child’s library! Complete the
Series: Introduce little ones to the ABCs of the animal kingdom with DK’s
brand new, beautifully illustrated alphabet series. From P is for Parrot and
R is for Rabbit all the way up to F is for Fox and J is for Jaguar, these
baby board books are perfect for parents wanting to support young children’s
interest in nature, animals, and the alphabet.
  A Year in the Secret Garden Valarie Budayr,Marilyn Scott-Waters,2014-10-28
  Star Wars Origami Karol Kafarski,2018-06-12 Create precision origami models
of characters and ships from Star Wars: The Force Awakens with some
instruction from Star Wars Origami. Comes with paper to get you started! Like
a Jedi’s training, the Japanese craft origami demands dexterity and patience.
Star Wars Origami takes the traditional technique and applies it to
contemporary and fun projects that you can show off in your home or on your
desk. Follow folding instructions on pre-printed paper to create a whole host
of paper models from the major blockbuster, Star Wars: The Force Awakens.
Star Wars fans will love creating 10 origami renditions of characters and
ships from The Force Awakens. The step-by-step instructions make in Star Wars
Origami make it easy for even beginners to this papercraft to jump in. Plus,
this pack comes with 100 special, pre-printed sheets of origami paper, so
your projects will have the right look, in addition to the right folds.
Difficulty levels range from beginner to expert.
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  Adventures of Dolly Dingle Paper Dolls Grace G. Drayton,1985-01-01 Thirty-
eight dolls and over 50 costumes picture Dolly in Little Red Riding Hood,
Hansel and Gretel, La Boheme, H.M.S. Pinafore; plus attire for ice skating,
celebrating Halloween, more.
  Japanese Origami Paper Pack Inc. Sterling Publishing Co.,Union Square &
Co,2016-10-25 These beautiful Japanese papers will inspire you to create
dozens of origami masterpieces. With instructions included for folding a
crane and a masu box (a square box for measuring rice), you'll be hooked on
this popular hobby in no time. In addition to more than 250 sheets of
colorful papers in 16 traditional patterns, there are black-and-white
patterned papers to color and fold. Book includes: - More than 250 sheets of
beautiful origami paper in 16 traditional Japanese patterns - Basic folding
instructions, hints, and illustrated instructions for folding a crane and a
masu box
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